
The Mindshift Institute Presents 
 

Cosmos and Consciousness Reunion 

Rangeley, Maine 
 

September 22-23, 2017 
 

 
  

For 10 years, the Mindshift Institute held its annual “Cosmos and Consciousness” conference in 
beautiful Rangeley, Maine. 

This year, 5 years after our last event, we are excited to announce that we are having a “Mindshift 
Cosmos and Consciousness Rangeley Reunion.” 



If you attended one or more of the conferences, consider joining us!!  If you know someone who 
participated, please let them know. 

The Mindshift Rangeley Reunion will feature an Informal gathering on Friday, Sept. 22 at 7 pm and 
a full-day gathering on Saturday, Sept. 23, 10 am – 4pm at The Rangeley Inn. 

Read More 

 
 
 
There is no admission charge for the reunion.  However, you need to make your own 
arrangements for lodging and meals.  The Rangeley Inn is offering a two-night package for Reunion 
participants, with an option for Saturday lunch and a special dinner in their Fine Dining Room on 
Saturday night.  We highly recommend staying at The Rangeley Inn and signing up for the 
meals.  The Saturday dinner has always been a wonderful experience at the conferences. 

 

http://mindshiftinstitute.tumblr.com/post/164003089473/it-will-be-great-to-see-everybody-again
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